
 

 

 

 

 WORKERS' COMPENSATION FRAUD NOTICE 

 

 
We provide workers' compensation insurance for our employees as required 

by state law.  The insurance provides important protection for employees who suffer a 
work-related injury.  We encourage employees to report all workplace injuries immediately 
and to take advantage of the benefits provided by our workers' compensation insurance if 
they are injured on the job. 
 

Workers' compensation insurance provides important protection for 
employees who suffer an injury at work.  Unfortunately, we understand that some 
employees are encouraged to file fraudulent workers' compensation claims.  For your own 
protection, you should know that the California Insurance Frauds Protection Act provides 
that it is unlawful for any person to: 
 

"Make or cause to be made any knowingly false or fraudulent 
material  statement or material representation for the purpose 
of obtaining . . . compensation  . . . and shall be punished by 
imprisonment in county jail for one year, or in the state prison 
for two, three or five years, or by a fine not exceeding Fifty 
Thousand Dollars ($50,000.00) . . . or by both imprisonment 
and fine." 

 
Our policy is to investigate all questionable workers' compensation claims.  If 

they appear to be fraudulent, they are referred to the Bureau of Fraudulent Claims and the 
District Attorney's office. 
 
  
             
Date     [Type or Print Name] 
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